
 

 

 
 

 

VENDING MACHINE OPPORTUNITY AVAILABLE  

AT THE  

TERRANCE B. LETTSOME INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT  
 

The BVI Airports Authority is looking for a reliable provider to install and maintain a snack 

and/or drink vending machine in the airport’s busy departure lounge from October 1, 

2024. This high-traffic area sees hundreds of travelers daily, offering prime exposure for 

your products! 

 

About the Vending Machine Space: 

▪ Location: Terrance B. Lettsome International Airport (Departure Lounge) 

▪ Spaces Available:  1 

▪ Size: 20 sq. ft. 

▪ Availability Date: 1st October, 2024 

 

Interested Business/Persons can contact the Business Development Unit to for more 

information or to schedule a viewing of the available space at:- 

 

▪ Phone: (284) 394-8000 extn.: 8037 

▪ Email:  dsmith@bviaa.com 
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